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Class Cake Sales: It is the turn of Saturn Class this Friday. Parents/carers of children in 
Saturn Class are asked to bake or buy small goods like cupcakes, cookies, flapjacks for 
sale. If you can help pack the cakes on Friday morning in the Community Room at 9am, 
or sell from 2:45pm on Friday afternoon please let Mrs Powrie know. 

Secondhand Uniform Shop: We will be holding a secondhand uniform shop this Friday 
(14th January) at the bottom of the KS1 slope from 2:45pm. We have had lots of new 
donations over the last half term, but if you have any school logo fleeces, sweatshirts or 
cardigans age 7 upwards that you no longer need please consider donating them to 
our shop.

VSA Committee Meeting: The Committee will be meeting on Monday afternoon at 3pm 
either via zoom or in the KS1 playground (depending on the weather) to discuss and 
plan some fundraising events for this term. Anyone is welcome to come along and join 
the committee – if you would like more information please email the address below.

Thank you for your continued support 

Find us on Facebook: Vallis First School VSA or email us: vallisvsa@gmail.com


